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No r t h  Ca ro l i na  PAs ,  PA  S tuden t s ,  and  t he

NCAPA  Execu t i ve  D i r ec to r  w/  Thom T i l l i s ' s

Cong re s s i ona l  S ta f fe r  Ga r re t t  Dan ie l

Advocacy Leadership Networking

2022 AAPA
Leadership & Advocacy Summit 

Emily Burchette, Abigail
Avery, Dr. Justin Gambini,

Beth Ehlers, Justine
Danielson

Emily Burchette and Beth
Ehlers with other PA
Students sponsored

through efforts by Kaci
Hardstock, PA-C 

AAPA Student Academy Board of
Directors- including Campbell's

own Justine Danielson -Southeast
Regional Director



Campbe l l  PA  S tuden t s  had  a  g rea t  t ime  a t  t he  2022  AAPA  Leade r sh ip  and  Advocacy

Summi t .  We  encou rage  a l l  PA  s t uden t s  and  PAs  to  check  ou t  t he  l i n k s  be low  and  l ook

i n to  mo re  way s  t ha t  t hey  can  be  he lp  t o  advoaca te  fo r  t he  PA  p ro fe s s i on .

I f  you  wou ld  l i k e  t o  r each  ou t  he re  a re  t he  ema i l s  o f  t ho se  who  a t tened :

Ab iga i l :  a l a ve r y0327@ema i l . campbe l l . edu  

Be th :  eaeh le r s 1220@ema i l . campbe l l . edu

Em i l y :  eabu rche t te 123 1@ema i l . campbe l l . edu  

J u s t i ne :  jmdan ie l son05 12@ema i l . campbe l l . edu  

AAPA .ORG/ADVOCACY-CENTRAL

ABIGAIL AVERY, PA-S

EMILY BURCHETTE, PA-S 

As someone who never saw herself involved in politics, I
am so glad I took the opportunity to go to LAS. I have
realized over this past year from being involved with our
Campbell Legislative Visit, White Coat Wednesday at the
NC Capitol, and now LAS at the federal level, how
important it is to use our voice for PA-related issues. For
change to take place for our profession, as well as for our
patients, it is crucial that we all are involved in advocacy
to some degree. My interest has always been rural
medicine, and having exposure to the policies that
influence access in those areas is a crucial aspect to
advocating for my patients that live there. I would highly
encourage all students to consider getting involved in
advocacy and attend next year's White Coat Wednesday
and Leadership and Advocacy Summit. 
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When I first started PA school I never would’ve thought
that I would end up enjoying advocacy as much as I have.

I first caught the advocacy bug after participating in
NCAPA’s White Coat Wednesday and participating in this

year‘s LAS only furthered my interests. It has been said
over and over again that “if you’re not at the table, you’re
on the menu” and it couldn’t be more true. As PAs we are

a newer profession when compared to physicians and
nurses, so we have to make sure that we advocate for

ourselves. As a student I’m glad that I had the chance to
be exposed to advocacy early on and I plan to continue to

advocate throughout my career. My hope is that I can
recruit other students and providers to advocate
alongside me. I strongly encourage students and

providers to get more involved with advocating for our
profession. You don’t need any experience and I bet you’d
be surprised at how much you enjoy making a difference!


